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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 1 May 2023 

 
Substantial Holder Notice – Mr. Patrick Elliott 

 
 
Pacific Nickel Mines Limited (ASX Code: PNM) (Pacific Nickel or the Company) provides a 
Notice of Initial Substantial Holder received from Mr. Patrick Elliott and Associates following 
completion of the Company’s recent placement of 29,411,765 fully paid ordinary shares at $0.085 to 
raise $2.5 million1.   
 
 
Authorised by the Company Secretary. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Mr. Geoff Hiller  
Executive Director & CEO 
 
Mr. Andrew J. Cooke 
Company Secretary 
Email: acooke@pacificnickel.com 

 
1 ASX Announcement 24 April 2023 - $2.5M Placement to Advance the Jejevo Nickel Project and for Corporate 
Working Capital 
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